
 

Tuesday, January 8, 
2019— Michelle 
Chalmers—World of 
Wellesley—Wellesley 
College Club—6-8PM 

Tuesday, January 22, 
2019— Rick Cram—

Plan To Be Your 
Best—Wellesley Col-
lege Club—6-8PM 

Tuesday, February 5, 
2019—Gary Farner—

Climate Reality Project 
–Wellesley College 
Club—6-8PM 

Tuesday, February 19, 
2019— Business & 
Service Meeting  - 
Wellesley College 
Club—6-8PM 

Tuesday, March 5, 
2019— 

Tuesday, March 19, 
2019— 
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The Wellesley Rotascope 

One Prof its  Most  Who Serves Best  

         Rotary Club Number 6594,  Chartered March 26, 1946 

      Next Meeting—January 8, 2018—7-9PM  

WORLD OF WELLESLEY 
Michelle Chalmers, President 

Thirteen Rotarians with their “better 
halves” gathered at the Anthony home 
for a fabulous buffet and holiday 
cheer hosted by Bob and Nancy An-
thony.   We were glad to see John 
Adams, Romeo Adams, Donna Ar-
mentano, Susan Bevilacqua, Tory 
DeFazio, Joe Grignaffini, Toby 
Kell, Michael Price, Frank Row-
botham, Pres. Paul Simard, Vin 
Spoto and Bill Westerman.  We wel-
comed guests, Bruce and Barbara 
Coughlin.  Prez Paul said a few 
words of appreciation to the Club and 
looked forward to continued support.  
Our thanks to Bob & Nancy for their 
gracious hospitality.  (A lovely pair of 
fur-cuffed gloves were left behind. 
Contact Bob if they are yours.)  

——————————- 

You’ve heard about D7910’s Golf 
Fellowship.  Here are three more: 
 

• Wine Fellowship— Bottoms up!  
The next Wine Fellowship date 
hasn’t been determined yet, but e-

mail Carl Gomes at carlc-
gomes56@aol.com if you’d like to 
receive notifications of upcoming 
events. 

• Rotary Means Business:  Yes, 
it’s okay to network in Rotary and 
some fellow Rotarians are work-
ing to make it easy to do.  These 
networking events draw attendees 
from all over the district so 
your’re bound to meet someone 
new.  Please contact Bo Daley at 
bdaley at bdaley@centralfcu.com. 

 ...continued 

The mission of the Rotary Club of Welles-
ley is to maximize its member’s talents, 
skills and networks in order to provide 

service to others, with a focus on strength-
ening local, national and international 
communities in the areas of literacy, 
health and education while fostering  

leadership skills. 
————————–    

Wellesley Rotary Club  
meets at the  

Wellesley College Club,  
727 Washington Street,  

from 6:00 to 8:00 on  the first 
and third Tuesdays  

(unless announced otherwise).  

A sandwich buffet (at a fixed price of 
$30) is offered ($32 if charged).   Park-

ing available.   Signups required so 
please look for the President’s e-mail. 

——————————— 

 

PLEASE NOTE... 
The Rotary Speaker meeting is held on 
the first Tuesday of the month and a 
Service & Fellowship meeting on the 
third Tuesday.   
See Upcoming Programs & Events to 
the left or check the Club website.   
 

——————— 

 

Keep up-to-date on  
District Happenings. 

by reading your  
District Governor’s  

Newsletter.   



BIRTHDAYS                          ANNIVERARIES        
              
             Ginny Greiman—12/8                      Don Khoury & Deb Kreutzer—12/27 

              Bob Tallman—12/12                         
                      
                                                         
                                    

SERVICE ABOVE SELF! 

The Rotary Club of Wellesley, Inc.,  P.O. Box 81206 
Wellesley Hills, MA 0248l 

 MEETINGS: 1st & 3rd Tuesday Evenings at 6:00 P.M. 
     Wellesley College Club, 727 Washington St. 

Wellesley, MA 02482— 781-283-2700 
  

www.WellesleyRotary.org 

From a recent District Governor’s Newsletter: 
 

UPDATE FROM OXFORD UNIVERSITY: 
      
     We recently received an e-mail from Camilla 
Vogt, the recipient of our District’s David & El-
eanor Morley Endowed Global Grant Scholar-
ship (in 2018).  This Scholarship provides fund-
ing for a year of foreign study pertaining to one or 
more of Rotary’s six areas of focus.   
     Camilla writes:  “I hope your fall is going 
well!  I can hardly believe it is almost November.  
My first month here has flown by.  We are half-
way through the academic term, and school is 
taking up a tremendous amount of time.  I have 
already written three papers and have an eco-
nomics test every week.  I am trying my hand at 
rowing, which means early (and chilly!) morn-
ings, and organizing a student speaker series at 
my department.  Each day is rich and full, and I 
am loving it here so far!” 

 

Ed. Note:  I serve on the District Scholarship 
Board.  Camilla was selected as one of two candi-
dates to receive the Morley Scholarship.  It’s very 
rewarding to see her enthusiasm in what Rotary 
has to offer.                                        ….Tory D. 

                                                 

❉❉❉❉❉ 

continued… 

• The Bandey-Helfer Fellowship Exchange has 
been making friends  across the pond since 1973.  
When Frank Bandey from District 114 in Eng-
land met Bill Hefler from 7910, a friendship and a 
multi-district fellowship was born.  By hosting a 
couple from the UK for 3-4 days you and a 
spouse/friend will have the chance to participate 
in the two week exchange trip to England.  For 
more information contact Victor Tom at 
vtom0@yahoo.com 

 

This is only a list of our District 7910 Fellowships.  
There are so many more throughout Rotary.  They 
range from Amateur Radio to Educators to Yachting. 

For more information visit:                                       
rotary_fellowships_officer_directory_en.pdf. 

 

—————————- 

• It’s beginning to cost a lot like Christmas 

 

• This holiday season, in lieu of gifts, I’ve decided 
to give everyone my opinion. 

 

• ‘Twas the night before Christmas and all through 
the house, everyone was on their phones. 

 

• The office Christmas party is a great opportunity 
to catch up with people you haven’t seen in 20 
minutes. 

 

 


